
EAA 206 Meeting minutes May 20, 2021 

 

President Tom McMahon opened the meeting at 7:00, with 16 members present.  Guests included 

Quincy ? Ann-Marie, and Tamie Lewis.   

Tom welcomed everyone back from the long, dry spell of the pandemic. 

The treasurer made his report. 

Tomas moved to accept the minutes as posted, Tom Meier seconded, motion carried. 

Old business: 

Tom reported that the map of the airport has been updated by Carl, Andrew, and Stu. 

CJ mentioned that he has put a spreadsheet of the airplanes on the web to which members can attach 

pictures of their aircraft online.  Stu reported that we have about 7 pictures of members’ aircraft so far.  

The project is ongoing. 

Tom asked about the breakfast idea mentioned at the last meeting.  The plan would be a continental 

breakfast so that we wouldn’t have to get a food permit.  Steve Hahn suggested that maybe we ask Staci 

at Reno’s if she could cater a breakfast.  Steve and Tamie will investigate and can talk to the board. 

CJ reported that we have reservations for the 2nd of December at River Ridge for Christmas Party.  The 

club can determine menu, costs, and soft commitments from members in the coming months. 

We have acquired a couple of bicycles for Cle Elum.  One could use slight repairs.  Tamie will call to see if 

we can stage the bikes at the small shed at the airport. 

New business: 

Stu Copeland brought up Gailon Gentry’s idea of using a scanner, amplifier, and exterior speaker to add 

to the experience of the Kiosk.  Mike Bull said that Reno’s would definitely be interested in having their 

scanner hooked up.  CJ will look at the radio to determine what kind of outputs the scanner has to 

determine what we need to hook up an amplifier and speaker. 

Projects: 

Phil- Currently working on fuel tanks of RV-7.  Phil and his dad acquired a Commanche 250.  He will bring 

it out here after Air Venture. 

Don- The Pober Pixie is finished.  It is for sale.  It takes someone small and nimble to get into it.  He 

would like the word out to try to sell it. 

Stu Copeland mentioned that he will be putting his Cherokee 160 up for sale in mid-summer due to 

planning to move to the west side of the state and not wanting to take the aircraft there.  He asked for 

club members to mention it to anyone they know with an interest in a simple Cherokee. 

Stu- motion to adjourn the business meeting.  John Smith second.   

Tomas Holbrook presented about flying in Kodiak, Alaska after a quick break. 


